Goliad County Groundwater Conservation District

Proposed Rule Changes 2018

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON RULES REVISIONS

Notice is hereby given that a Public hearing will be held on Monday, August 20, 2018, at 5:00
p.m. at the Goliad County Groundwater Conservation District office located at 118 S. Market St.,
in Goliad, Texas pursuant to Chapter 36.101, Subchapter D, section (d) of the Texas Water Code
to receive public comment on the Goliad County Groundwater Conservation District Rules
Revisions approved by the Board of Directors on July 23,2018.

A brief description of the approved changes to the rules approved by the Board of Director’s are
as follows:

Rule 2.6 B — Delete sentence - The application for change of use shall be in the same form, and governed
by the same standards, as the original water permit application.

Rule 7.1 — Change wording to state the board will submit an updated Management Plan every five years
and may submit a revised plan at any time.

Rule 8.1 — Add Wording relating to moratorium and transport of processed groundwater.

Rule 11.1 B. — Delete the word immediately.

Rule 12.1 H. — Add wording relating to granting of Historic Use Allocation Certificates.

Rule 12.6 C. — Add wording for permitted annual production for beneficial use.

Rule 12.6 E. — Revision of maximum pumping chart and wording related industry approved seal.

Rule 12.8 E. - Add wording relating to registration of an exempt water well used for drilling or
exploration operations.

The GCGCD Rules may be viewed at the District Office between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday —
Friday, viewed online at www.goliadcoged.org or emailed to you if you call or email the office and
request a copy.

Heather Sumpter
GCGCD General Manager
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